
ExxonMobil will continue to be dedicated to building scientific understanding as well as advocating for sound and
principled policies that can help build a better future for all.

ln response to the misinformation campaign directed at our company, we have made more readily accessible to
the public a plethora of original documents and other relevant archival material on our website at
www.e)o(onmobil.comlclimatereports. We strongly urge the Committee and all interested persons to read these
documents for themselves and draw their own conclusions.

Sincerely,

Nortleast State Government Relations Manager
on MobilCorporation


